SPRING GOLF TRIP
29" ANNUAL

From: Gregory C. Logue
Date: April 8, 2019

Re: The Golf Trip
Thursday, April 25, 2019
Thru Sunday, April 28,
2019

Gentlemen:

The Golf Trip is just over two weeks away. We have a full slate of sixteen golfers attending.
King and Matlock will be returning, Michael Wood’s son-in-law, Matt Thornbury, will be
attending and rooming with Abe Wood, and Clark Lindsey, a good friend of Moser and me, will
be Jeff McCall’s partner.

I was able to lock in the same price as last year of $1,359.87, which includes all taxes and service
charges. This price includes all meals beginning with Thursday lunch through Sunday brunch
and includes room and all golf. The Ross Lodge is available for early arrival on Wednesday for
an extra charge of $99.00 per person. | have also arranged for a 3:20 p.m. tee time on
Wednesday afternoon for eight golfers at Pine Needles. If you are interested in playing on
Wednesday afternoon, please let me know as soon as possible. 1 will need to call the pro shop
and cancel one of the tee times if we do not have eight golfers. Also, I have attached an initial
points chart.

The first official tee time is Thursday at 12:55 p.m. at Pine Needles. I will have tee times and
pairings sheets available soon. The tournament entry fee is $200.00. We will pay daily prizes as
follows:

First: $250.00
Second: $150.00
Third: $75.00
Fourth: $50.00
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There will also be a payout on the four day tournament:

First: $500.00 (Turtle Champ)
Second: $300.00
Third: $200.00
Fourth: $100.00

If you have any questions, please feel free to call me.

Greg //V’(S'
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